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MACKAY STREET ROAD CLOSURE – 31 October 2024 
 

Please note that the Newman Neighbourhood Centre will be holding a Halloween event on 31 
October 2024 that will include a road closure of Mackay Street between 3pm and 6.30pm. 
 
The Newman Drive end of Mackay Street will be closed, adjacent the Newman Neighbourhood 
Centre, for the duration of the event. Local traffic will not be impacted. 
 
Steven Harding 
Chief Executive Officer 
24 October 2024 


